Chinese People Federation for World Peace's Filial Piety Writing and Artwork
Contests

Chiu-Fen Buczynski
June 1, 2021

Dear friends,

Greetings! | am delighted to invite you and your family members to participate in this Filial Piety Writing
and Artwork

Contest sponsored by Chinese People Federation for World Peace. The organization welcomes all people
of all ages to celebrate parental love by expressing one's appreciation through writing and artwork. Feel
free to share with friends and people at your work or community.

Thank you for your support! Best of luck!

Kind regards,

Chiu-Fen






